Environmental Information Regulations 2004 (EIR) – digital displays from shop window
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
“Your Ref: CDN/PTED/TSP/TP&DC/IM/20168019A

I refer to your letter dated 26th January 2017. You mention that The Highway Authority consideration in this case. Can you provide evidence of all documents and correspondences from The Highway Authority in this matter.”
Answer: 
Please find attached correspondence from the Highway Authority to Planning in relation to the appeal against the enforcement action to remove the digital displays from the shop window.
The link to the Planning Practice Guidance that is used in the consideration of advertisements is https://www.gov.uk/guidance/advertisements, which also includes links to the Town and The Town and Country Planning (Control of Advertisements) (England) Regulations 2007, on which the guidance is based.

Some details of Junior members of staff have been redacted under Regulation 13 (Personal Data) of the EIR. 

“Further, you mention that there is a history of personal injury accidents at the junction again I request you to provide evidence and reports of accidents and injuries.”

Please see Attachments 3A, 3A East Park Rd Evington Rd map and 3A accident data
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

